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June	9,	2016	
	
Mr.	Donovan	Anderson,	Chairperson	
Alcoholic	Beverage	Control	Board	
2000	14th	Street,	NW,	Suite	400S	
Washington,	DC	20009	
	
Re:		 ABRA-087422	(Dangerously	Delicious	DC,	LLC	t/a	Dangerously	Delicious	DC),		

1339	H	Street	NE	
	
Dear	Mr.	Anderson,	
	
Please	be	advised	that	at	the	June	9,	2016	meeting	of	Advisory	Neighborhood	Commission	
6A,	with	a	quorum	present,	the	Commission	voted	(8-0)	to	support	the	request	by	
Dangerously	Delicious	DC,	ABRA	#087422,	for	an	increase	in	its	seating	from	18	to	32	
seats.		The	ANC	also	supports	a	stipulated	endorsement	for	this	substantial	change.	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.		I	can	be	reached	at	202-
906-0657	or	WilliamsANC6A05@gmail.com.	

On	behalf	of	the	Commission,	

	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	
	
Jay	Williams	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Co-Chair,	ANC	6A	ABL	Committee	
 
 


